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Hurricane Earl: 

We survived Hurricane Earl and are thankful to the 
Lord that there were no deaths at all in the country 
of Belize! Before the storm I went around warning 
everyone from our church plant to go to the 

designated shelters. The picture on the top right 
shows the rebuilding of a house from a family of 
12. During the storm their house was completely 
destroyed as seen in this picture. They really had a 
tough time and it was a blessing to help them get 
back on their feet. 

Meeting Place: 

The place we meet was also affected by the storm. 
The roof was mostly taken away. Our apartment is 

newly constructed and we are on the second story 
so we stayed there. The biggest problem was 
having to mop the floor for five hours straight. The 
blowing rain was coming in all the windows and 
flooding the floor. Praise the Lord it is all over!



LGBT: 

In my last letter I wrote, “Sadly the US Embassy 
raised the LGBT flag here in Belize. Please pray as 
their agenda is being pushed on this country.” Now 
there is even more reason to pray. Here is an excerpt 
from a recent email I received, “The Chief Justice 
ruled in favor of Orozco and UNIBAM in the sodomy 
lawsuit on Aug. 10th. Analyzing the ruling with 
Senior Counsel attorneys, please understand that the 
Chief Justice gave them a “blank check green light” 
on all LGBT rights! You mean SAME SEX MARRIAGE? 
ALL LGBT RIGHTS!!” Sadly, the Government of Belize 
is not going to appeal this decision. This is just 
another example of where one judge rules against 
the laws of God and the will of the people. The vast 
majority of Belizeians do not want this. Please join 
us in prayer as on this coming Tuesday August 23rd 
at, 9 am  we will be gathering at the National 
Assembly Building in the Capital of Belize to pray 
and stand against this injustice.  

Special Forces Unit: 

So far there have been 35 officers that made a 
profession of faith in Christ Jesus this last month 
alone. I have just been giving the simple Gospel of 
salvation by grace and they respond. We know that 
it is the power God unto salvation. I will be setting 
up times to have baptism classes. Then I plan to 
hold public baptism in a river. I asked about setting 
up times for discipleship classes also. The head 
inspector told me he is in favor of this and will 
support me. Please continue to pray for these new 
Christians officers and for the continued harvest. If 
anyone is able to donate police equipment please 
let me know. The city is in need of surveillance 
cameras, vehicles, decibel meters to name a few. So 
if your municipality and businesses are upgrading  
equipment ask them if they will donate them to a 
city in this third world country. 

Thanks for all who give to His cause! Send support now 
by clicking this link or send your tax deductible gift to: 
Evangelism Missions, Lobeco, SC 29931. 
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